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Hello Katherine,

I just wanted to send you a quick thank you note for your hospitality last night. It was a pleasure to see you again and
to be able to discuss opportunities to work with you and Governor Haley. David Arnal and I really enjoyed the
reception and being part of something special -  you just have to love working with Nikki.

The Cherichella's house is just magnificent and they are truly special people too. “Haste ye Back” is just perfect.

I look forward to scheduling a short presentation on our patent with you soon and receiving feedback and support 
from Governor Haley.

Thanks again,

Warren

P.S. I just had to send you a picture of my son -  already trying to run for office -  getting all the free press he can.

Warren Lynn, President & CEO
American Air & Water, Inc.
"We Provide a Safer, Healthier and More Energy Efficient Environment"
www.americanairandwater.com
wlynn@americanairandwater.com
1-888-378-4892
1-843-306-0070
Direct Line 1-843-306-0074
Fax 843-785-2064
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